
                           

Parent Information Sheet – Feedback 

Feedback of children’s learning in school: 

In recent years, feedback to children about their work has significantly changed within school. It is considered that when 

children have completed the task as requested, they should, of course, receive praise and if there is anything they could 

improve, then they are asked to amend and improve their work. In school we do this with a pink pen. 

Feedback of work whilst remote learning: 

Whilst remote learning, we are feeding back to children through email responses each week so that 

they and parents/carers can see how well they have done, receive praise and where appropriate 

advice on how your child could improve or amend their work in order to develop their skills further. 

What work is requested? 

 Each week, an overview sheet and the activities undertaken in class is posted on the school’s website in 

its remote learning section. (Additional support can also be found in the TEAMs / Files section where staff 

may post audio support or video support for children).  

 A remote learning book has been sent home for children to complete their work in – it is expected that work 

would be dated and presented as if children were in school with a date and a title / learning to  
 Three blue activities are highlighted each week on the overview sheet and families have been requested to 

scan/photograph this work and return it to school via the class bubble email address at the end of the week  

 A remote learning timetable has also been published on the school website to help support the structure 

of activities you may choose to do each day at home based on the school day.  

 Staff would love to see scans/photographs of any of your other work that you have completed as we 

believe that you should receive praise for all you hard work that you do – just like you would 

normally.  

 If you have arranged to collect a work pack - the 3 pieces of work can be dropped into 

reception for feedback, whilst collecting the next week’s pack. The other work completed can remain in 

the children’s remote learning book 

When will feedback be given? 

During this period, feedback will be given by the teacher within 3 school days, by the end of Wednesday 5pm 

What will feedback look like? 

Feedback will consist of: 

 A positive comment – “What brilliant work!” 

 Reference to the type of work that was received; what the child did well in that piece of work 
and if necessary a request to improve or edit their work for development.  

 Additional guidance / support to help improve the work if necessary – for example: a word 
mat or a vocabulary list to improve writing or a YouTube video/ web link that may help your 
child with the advice given 

 Answer to any questions asked in the email accompanying the child’s work from either yourself or children.  

 Your child can then attach any photographs of amended work with their next week’s email. 
 

What do I do if I am stuck? 

You can send us a message using TEAMs; email us using the class bubble; MyEd us or phone us if you are stuck or unsure of 

anything at any time and we will get back to you as soon as we are able to during the day.  

   

From all of the teachers at Chadsmead Primary Academy  

 

 

 


